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THE LITTLE LOT NURSERY 

Spring Term 2 Newsletter 
2024

 
Comic Relief/Red Nose Day 
The actual day is on Friday, 15 March, 
however, to ensure all our children have a 
chance to take part we are asking that they 
wear something red during the week (hair 
bobble/tee shirt, socks etc).  We are also 
holding a cake sale to raise Red Nose Day 
funds and we’ll put a notice about this on 
our notice board.  
 
Living Eggs 

We are very excited that 
our hen eggs will be 
arriving on 11 March for 
two weeks.  The children 

always love this event and it is a great 
learning experience for us all!  We are 
asking for a volunteer family (no cats or 
dogs please) to have the eggs/chicks for the 
weekend of 15 March.  You will be provided 
with full instructions and food for the chicks. 
 
Name the Chicks competition 
We have three lovely soft 
toy chicks for you to win in 
our competition!  We will be 
holding this to raise funds 
for a new, interactive screen 
for the nursery.  We have 
had a very competitive 
quote but we still need to 
raise £1,000!  Any funds 
from this will go towards the 
screen. 
 
Funding raising 
We are a charitable, not-for-profit nursery 
and all our funds come from you!  Currently 
we would love some donations of plants and 
herbs for our garden and pots.  If you have  
anything suitable, please let us know – and 
a big thank you from us all in advance! 
 
 
 
 

 
Antibiotics in nursery 
If you child is prescribed 
antibiotics, please 
complete our Request to 
Administer Medication form 
available from the Nursery 
or use this QR code to access it on our 
website in the Parents Information section 
and either email it to us or drop it off. We 
cannot administer antibiotics until the child 
has been taking them for at least 48 hours 
to ensure there is not reaction to the 
medication. 
 
Topics this term 
This term we are looking at the following 
books: 
 
Dear Zoo 
The Very, Hungry Caterpillar 
Daisy and the Egg 
 
We will also be talking about Spring/Easter.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of these Spring activities we are 
taking part in the World Down Syndrome 
Day sunflower challenge and the children 
will be planting sunflower seeds and will be 
able to take them home later this term 
  
Holidays 
We close for the Easter/Spring holiday on 
Thursday, 28 March and reopen on Monday, 
15 April.  Our term dates for the rest of the 
academic year and for next year are 
available on our webpage:  
https://littlelotnursery.co.uk 
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